
From: Mulqueen, April 
Sent: 5/20/2014 10:02:13 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

Good morning John, 

Thank you very much for agreeing to field my questions about utility poles. 

I am putting together a briefing document, and have some broad questions I'd like to ask you 
on background. I think it will be easier to ask my questions by phone rather than by email, are 
you available for perhaps half an hour sometime this week? 

Thank you again 

April Mulqueen 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Policy and Planning Division 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415.703.1112 

april.mulqueen@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 9:24 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 

SB GT&S 0440350 



Cc: Mulqueen, April 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

April - please contact John Hughes from PG&E with any pole related questions. 

Thanks, 

marzia 

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf&.couc.ca.gov - 415-703-1997 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) fmailto:J8HS@pqe.com1 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 9:12 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Re: PG&E 

Sure. Have your person email or call me. 

From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpiic.ca.gov1 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 09:10 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

Hey John, 

I have someone in my staff who needs to understand the ins and outs of utility poles. I 
need to find someone for her to ask some questions. Can you help? 

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf&.couc.ca.gov- 415-703-1997 

SB GT&S 0440351 


